
U.S. Department of Labor                Administrative Review Board

                                                                                                     200 Constitution Avenue, N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20210

In the Matter Of

AURELIO QUINTERO, ARB CASE NO. 00-066

COMPLAINANT, ALJ CASE NO. 00-STA-31

v. DATE: AUG - 7 2000

COCA COLA BOTTLING COMPANY,

RESPONDENT.

BEFORE: THE ADMINISTRATIVE REVIEW BOARD

ORDER RETURNING FILING

The Respondent has submitted a brief in this matter.  The Board finds the submission
unacceptable.  All briefs must be signed and contain a service sheet indicating the parties upon which
the brief has been served.  The Board is returning the brief and three copies, but is retaining one copy
for its records.  Within seven (7) days of receipt of this order, the Respondent may resubmit the
corrected brief and it will be accepted as filed.

FOR THE ADMINISTRATIVE REVIEW BOARD:

Janet R. Dunlop
General Counsel

Note: Questions regarding any case pending before the Board should be directed to
the Board's staff assistant, Ernestine Battle. Telephone: (202) 219-9039

Facsimile: (202) 219-9315


